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THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY 

KEEPING % w i 1s i 21 2 : 
5 Meeting of Daddow-Isaacs Meeting of the confirmation Meeting of the Couples Club CPR class sponsored by the Meeting of the Mary Circle Regular monthly meeting of Dolls Womens”: Club's In 

American Legion Auxiliary 

at the Dallas Post Home, 8 

p.m... 
POST-ED 

What's 

happening 

and membership class of 

Centermoreland UM Church, 

7 p.m. in the pastor's of- 

fice... 

y) 

in the 

Back Mountain 

      

  
CHANGE OF WATCH--The United States Coast 
Guard Auxiliary Flotilla 5-15 Wilkes-Barre, held it’s 
annual Change of Watch dinner on Saturday, Feb. 4th. 
Newly elected officers for the year were John J. 

Morgan (right) Flotilla Commander and Charles E. 
Fritz, (left) vice commander. The installation took 
place at Gus Gennetti's in Hazleton and was followed 
by a dinner dance. The primary purpose of the United 

States Coast Guard Auxiliary is the promotion of 

safety boating. Flotilla 5-15 will give a free thirteen 

lesson boating safety and seamanship course starting 

on March 13, 1978. The course will be held at Howard 

Isaacs, Inc., in Trucksville, and will be held from 7:30 

to 9:30 p.m: Anyone interested in taking the course 

may contact Commander John Morgan at 779-4878 for 

further information. 

  

of the Dallas UM Church, 

6:30 p.m. at the chur- 
ch...Free blood pressure 

clinic from 9:30 a.m. to 

noon at Mark Il Restaurant, 

Dallas...Idetown Couples 

Club covered dish din- 

ner/meeting 6:30 

p.m...Meeting of the Back 
Mt. Widows Club... 

    

Back Mountain Kiwanis Club 

from 6:30 to 10:30 p.m., 

Gate of Heaven Church, 

Dallas...Second day of the 

coin show at the Master 

Host Inn ‘of Wilkes-Barre 

beginning at 10 a.m... 

  
  

  

WL oburak-bear 

" 

Ww The Wyoming Valley 
Coin Club will sponsor its 

annual Coin Show and 

Exhibit on Saturday and 
Sunday, Feb. 18 and 19 at 

the Master Hosts Inn of 

Wilkes Barre at the uin- 

terection of Routes 309 and 

315-Kidder Stree. The show 

will open on Saturday, Feb. 

18 at 10 a.m. and continue 

that day until 8:30 p.m., 

and on Sunday, the show 
will open at 10 a.m. and 

close at 6 p.m. 

Forty-five dealers from 

the U.S. and Canada will 
offer one of the finest 

arrays of U.S. and foreign 
coins, currency, tokens and 

medals ever presented in 

the Noytheast. 

Pack 232 cubs 
receive awards 
Cub Scout Pack 232 held 

its pack meeting recently 

at Gate of Heaven Church. 

The following awards were 

presented: 

Den 1: Francis Parsons- 

silver arrow, John 

badge, 

Joseph Minichowski-bear 
badge; 

® Den 2: Lynn Sheehan-2 
silver arrows, Timothy 

Rismondo-wolf badge, 

Thomas Hession-1 silver 

arrow; 
Den 3: Steve Rakos-wolf 

badge, Chris McCall-wolf 

badge, Chris Peeler-gold 
arrow, Brian Roberts-gold 

arrow; 
Webelos Den 2: Sean 

McCall-athlete award, 

John Hagan-athlete and 

engineer award, Thomas 

Sholtis-traveler award. 

Pack 232 Webelo Scouts 

participated in the Winter 
Fun which was held at 
Francis Slocum Park. The 

Webelos won Best Sled for 

Show and second place for 

highest score in the 
' Eskimo Run. The boys 

entered the events were 

Feb. 19th. /   

Frank, Zeveney, Andy 

Yencha, John Spencer, 
John (Luksic, Patrick 

McDermott, Craig Scales, 
Patrick Rismondo. Andrew 

Yencha, Sr., Webelo Scout 

leader, assisted the sled. 

Cub\ Scouts from Den 2 

under ! the leadership of 
Carole'Hill, den leader and 
her font Susan Thier 

entered other events. The 

. boys participating were 
James ( Cunningham, who 

won first prize in the sled 

race; Gregory Strazdus, 

Lynn { Sheehan, Sam 
Spencer, Tim Rismondo. 
Den 4 Scouts under the 

leader/ship of Sharon 
Randolph = and her 

assistant, Mary Shandra, 

also aktended. They were 
John |{ Randolph, Ross 

Shandira, Eric Moore and 

Billy Roberts, who won 
first piize in the sled race. 

The (Scouts from Pack 
232 will) be picking up their 
popping corn this week 
which they are selling to 
raise rponey for their 
basebally trip. It will be 
availatble through 

cvailah and March. 
\ 

\ 

The Marvin Rainwater 
Show | 

at the Idetown Firehall- 
Thurs. Feb. 16 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

He will appear at the Tongees in Plains 
Fri., Feb. 17, and at The Country 
Jamboree at the Luzerne fire hall Sunday 

. 
®Valley Coin Club to hold show 

Admission to the public 
is free and free hourly door 
prizes will be awarded. 

Aspecial display and 

tribute to Abraham Lin- 

coln, our 16th president, 

will be featured. 

Mr. and Mrs. Edmund 

Webber of Idetown ob- 

served their 24th wedding 

anniversary on Feb. 6. 
They were married Feb. 6, 

1954, in Douglass 

Presbyterian Church, Lee 

Park. Mr. and Mrs. Fred 

“Klipple were their at- 
tendants. 

The Webbers have a son, 

Fred, now serving with the 

US Air Force and two 

daughters, Mrs. Thomas 

Coburn, Harveys Lake and 

Mrs. Harry Hummel, 

South Amboy, N.J. Mrs. 

Webber is the former 

Melba Gibson of Lee Park. 

Mrs. ‘Harold Ash, 142 N. 

Main St., Shavertown, is a 

surgical patient-in Nesbitt 

Memorial Hospital. 
Mrs. Kay Kalafsky is a 

surgical patient in Mercy 

Hospital, Wilkes-Barre. 

Thomas E. Williams, 

retiring master of George 
M. Dallas Lodge 531, 

Dallas, will be honored at a 

dinner at Irem Temple 

Country Club. Richard H. 

Disque II' is chairman 
assisted by David C. Jones. 

Janine Carey, daughter 

of Mr. and Mrs. John 

Carey, Chase Manor, 

Dallas, has been named to 

the dean’s list for the last 

semester at Marywood 

College in Scranton. Miss 
Carey is a freshman and a 
graduate of Bishop 
O’Reilly High School, 

Kingston. - 

Mrs. Melba Webber has 

been named to the dean’s 

list at Lackawanna Junior 

College where she is a 

business major. 

  
PACK 281 CELEBRATES--Cub Scout Pack 281 of 

_ Dallas United Methodist Church will observe a karate 
demonstration by John Casterline (top) during their 
Blue and Gold Dinner, Feb. 16, at Dallas Junior High 
School. Shown with Casterline in the photo above is 
John Keenan. Nancy McDonald is chairman of the 
Cub’s banquet and Dick Rogers is cubmaster for the 
pack. 

  

  
  

7 am. to 6 p.m. 
Sunday Dinners Noon -6 P.M. 

Breakfast Special 
99c Includes 

eC ffee 

JIMI'S 
RESTAURANT 
Dallas Shopping Center: 
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LeRoy Roberts, Main 

Street, Dallas, is a patient 

at the VA Hospital, Wilkes- 

Barre. Roberts is building 

inspector for Dallas 
Borough. 

Mr. and Mrs. Albert 
Finarelli, Jr., 30 Dor- 

chester Drive, Dallas, 

announce the birth of a son, 

Angelo, Feb. 3, in Wilkes- 

Barre General Hospital. 

The couple has two other 

sons, Albert III and An- 

thony. 
Mr. and Mrs. Russell 

Hoover, Woodbine Road, 

Shavertown, announce the 

birth of their first child, a 

daughter, Rebecca Amy, 

on Feb. 1 in Wilkes-Barre 

General Hospital. The 

baby is the first grandchild 

of the maternal grand- 

parents, Mr. and Mrs. 

Merle Pope of Trucksville. 

' ‘Paternal grandparents are 
Mr. and Mrs. William 

Hoover of Orange. Mrs. 
Hoover is the former 

Dianne Pope. 

A speedy recovery to 

Mrs. Harold Ash, 142 N. 

Main St., Shavertown, who 

is a surgical patient in 

Nesbitt Memorial Hospital. 
Miss Ruth Worthington 

of - Idetown has been 

released from Wilkes- 

Barre General Hospital 

and is now a guest of 

«Carpenter’s Convalescent 

home of Idetown. < 

Happy . Birthday to 

Donald Boice of Rochester, 

N.Y., son of Edith Boice of 

Idetown, who will 

celebrate his birthday on 

Feb. 18. 

Bad luck came to. the 

Hoover family over the 

weekend when fire struck 

the Dewey Hoover garage 
    

   

  

  

    

  

of the Shavertown United 
Methodist Church, 8 p.m. in 

the social rooms...Meeting 

of the Priscilla Circle of the 

Shavertown UM Church, 8 

p.m. at the home of Cleda 

Shelby... 

the Lake-Lehman Band Spon- 

sors, 7:30 p.m. in the high 

school... 

ternational Dinner, 6 p.m. 

Prince of Peace - Chur-' 
ch...Postponed from Feb." 

8... 

    
Over the Back Fence 

at the Outlet on Sunday. 

Fire apparently was due to 

an electrical problem. 

Hoover had been released 

from the hospital just the 

day before, where he was 

recovering from a heart 

attack. 

On Monday morning, 

Mrs. Elmer Hoover awoke 

to find the roof of her 
garage collapsed from the 

‘heavy snow. Her car was 
inside, but hopefully there 

doesn’t seem to be much 

damage. Time will tell 

once it gets dug out of the 

debris. 

Best wishes for a speedy 

recovery to Dewey Hoover 

who was released from the 

hospital on Saturday after 

suffering a heart attack. 

Widows Club 

plans bird 

program 

The Back Mountain 

Widows Club will hold its 

regular meeting Saturday, 

Feb. 18, at 1 p.m. in the 

Trucksville Methodist 

Church educational 

building. 

Mrs. Martha Williams 

and her committee will be 

in. charge of the covered 

dish luncheon. 

Mrs. Louise James will 

show slides and give a talk 

on the appreciation of 
birds. 

Dorothy Sisco will 

preside. All widows in the 
Back Mountain are invited. 

NOW THRU SUNDAY 

  

  

      

  

    

     

    

  

    

   

        

  

                            

  
   
     

       

        

            

    
      

      

“BIG BEN” 
PLATTER 

ranklins. 
FAMILY RESTAURANTS 

Steaks * Chicken * Spaghetti * Seafood 
Route 11 (Narrows Rd). Edwardsville 

400 Kidder Street, Wilkes-Barre 
Routes 309 & 415, Dallas 

OUR STEAKS ARE NOW 
DELICIOUSLY CHAR-BROILED 

      
        
          

     

        
  

Mr. and Mrs. Brian 

Kavanagh, Fort 

Huachucha, Ariz., an- 

nounce the birth of a son, 
Feb. 14, at Fort Huachucha 

Hospital. 

Mrs. Kavanagh is the 

former Barbara Griffith, 

daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 

Richard Griffith, 
Trucksville. 

The new baby is the first , 

grandchild of Mr. and Mrs. 

Gerald Kavanagh, Robbins 

Road, Dallas, 

grandparents. 

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony 
Honko, Shavertown, an- 

nounce the birth of a 

daughter, Tracy, born Feb. 

11 at Wilkes-Barre General 
Hospital. 

Mrs. Honko is the former 

Carol Evans, daughter of 

Mr. and Mrs. Matt Evans, 

Church Street, Dallas. 

The Honkos also have a 

son, Tony, age three. 

paternal 

Laurel Gillis on dean’s list 

Laurel Gillis of 17 shaver 

Avenue, Shavertown has 

been named to the dean’s 

list at Eisenhower College 

for the fall term. 

The Eisenhower dean’s 

list carries the names of 

those students attaining 

academic averages of 3.25 

or better in a grading 

system which awards four 

points for each ‘““A” three 

_ points for each “B”’, etc. 

Laurel, a senior at the 

college, is concentrating in 
economics. A graduate of 

Dallas High school, she has 

achieved Dean’s List 
standing every semester of 

her college career. 

GROTTO PIZZA 
OPEN FRI.-SAT.-SUN. 
11am. -12p.m. 
Take-Out Orders : 

Phone 639-1264 

Harveys Lake, Pa. 

  

Enjoy Your Pizza with Beer at the Grotto Bar 

HR     

  

Yi       

Restaurant 

Guide 
  

Wed., Fri, 

Pinebrook Inn 
Demunds Road 

Dinners Served : 

Tuesday-Saturday 5:30-10:30 

Sunday 2:00-7:00 

SALAD BAR with SOUP 
Sat. & Sun. 675-3550 
  

  

Sunset - 

*Seafood   
Flagstone House 

Restaurant 
Harveys Lake 

Specializing in Steaks «Chops 

e Italian Cuisine , 

Catering to parties & showers 
639-5998     

  

The Town House 

Restaurant 
31 Lake Street, Dallas 

Featuring 
a complete seafood menu 

Open 7 days a week 6a.m.-8p.m. 

675-5719 

  

¥ 

  

  

  
Castle Inn 

Open 5 til 10 

Tuesday thru Saturday 

Rt. 415, Dallas 

     
 


